
 CITY OF 

 SAULT STE. MARIE 

 MICHIGAN 

 
 NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

 

 

SAFE ROUTE TO SCHOOL – POTENTIAL SIDEWALK INSTALLATION 

 

  Seymour Street, Marquette Avenue to E. 8
th
 Avenue (West Side) 

  Marquette Street, Shunk Road to Seymour Street (North Side) 
 

There will be a public informational meeting on Wednesday, May 26, 2010 at 5:15 p.m. in 
the City Commission Chambers located on the second floor of the City-County Building 
located at 325 Court Street, Sault Ste. Marie, Michigan.  The meeting is intended for 
affected property owners in the area of the above listed streets.  The proposed sidewalk 
installation project will be discussed. City Staff, Bahweting School representatives and 
Sault Tribe representatives will be available to answer questions.  
 
 
 

Robin R. Troyer, CMC 
City Clerk 
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